
Robert Grant 
Employee Relations 
O.B.,C. 

Dear Mr. Grant: 
Rea AIB 

July 12, 1976 

We have received your letter regarding a subaission to the Anti-Inflation 
Boa.rd.. We will reply pending receipt of information from your office re-
garding the actual costs of our collective agreement from October l 1975 
to September )0 1976. 

:to7y, 
~ ~-1. 

President 


